From: On Behalf Of Mike Rice Sent: Friday, July 06, 2018 1:50 PM

To: Lysynski, Heather < hlysynsk@London.ca Cc: Bunn, Jerri-Joanne < jbunn@London.ca >

Subject: 172 Central Ave.

To whom it may concern,

On behalf of the London Middlesex Historical Society we request that you do NOT issue a demolition certificate for 172 Central Ave.. This residence has significant architectural details, and was the home of Dr. Oronhyatekha a local doctor who later went on to be head of the Odd Fellows fraternal organization. To allow this demolition will change the context of history, and in our opinion will change the character of the neighbourhood. We ask you to choose wisely. Yours truly, Mike Rice president London Middlesex Historical Society